
From: Mary S.  

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 3:34 PM 

To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Masonville Secondary Plan - comments re Fawn Court 

 

Dear City Councillors: 

 

On behalf of the residents of Fawn Court, we would like to thank Maureen Cassidy and staff in Planning 

& Development for listening to our concerns and feedback regarding the draft Masonville Secondary 

Plan.  The community feels strongly that the existing access routes to public transit and hiking trails are 

safe and convenient and that the existing walkway connection to the Masonville area is easily walkable 

and accessible.  We all take advantage of this existing walkway off of Robinson Lane to access the 

amenities in the area rather than driving in this congested area.  The changes proposed in the draft Plan 

would have negatively impacted this wonderful and unique neighbourhood permanently in many ways.   

  

We appreciate the time and effort taken over several months to listen to and respond to the concerns of 

the Fawn Court community.  We are pleased with the changes made to the draft Plan to address our 

concerns and that a specific policy has been included in the final plan for 109 Fanshawe Park Rd. W. to 

enhance the buffering, screening and landscaping adjacent to Fawn Court in any future development. 

  

Sincerely, 

 Vladimir & Mary Stopar 

 

mailto:ppmclerks@london.ca

